OFFICE OF HENRY FORD Il

Ford)flptor Gomprany,

THE AMERICAN ROAD
DEARBORN, MICHIGAN

Merch 27, 1957

Mr., Robert W. Orr
210 N. Washington Street
Ypsilanti, Michigan

Dear Mr. Orr:

My heartiest congratulations on your Twenty-
fifth Anniversary with Ford Motor Company on March 29,
1957.

I want you to know that all of us appreciate

deeply the loyalty which that quarter-century record
represents. ’

Your efforts have contributed much to the

Company's progress, and you have earned the heartfelt
thanks of all of us.

Sincerely yours,
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